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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over the 
next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded schools 
to support communities across NSW. 

In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on school 
maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Progress  summary
Darlington Public School is being upgraded to deliver 
new and upgraded facilities, innovative learning spaces, 
and provide for growing student enrolments in the area.

The master planning, concept and schematic design 
phases are now complete. Throughout these phases, we 
have sought input from the school, its neighbours and 
the Darlington community across a broad range of 
themes and issues. This feedback has been 
incorporated, where appropriate, into the design.

An Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Assessment has been 
completed, including consultation with students, local 
community members and registered Aboriginal parties, 
such as the Local Aboriginal Land Council. 

We are also working closely with the school to preserve 
and integrate Aboriginal artworks into the new design.

A State Significant Development application has now 
been lodged and is currently on exhibition. 

What is a State Significant Development Application?
State Significant Development (SSD) applications are 
used for projects that have special significance to the 
people and State of NSW. The Department of Planning, 
Industry and Environment (DPIE) is responsible for the 
planning approval process for SSD applications, rather 
than a local council.

How can I find out more about the SSDA for 
Darlington Public School?

You can find detailed information about the SSD 
application by going to the DPIE's website: 
planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/9671

How can I provide feedback on the SSD application?
Make a formal submission before Monday 13 July 2020. 
Follow the 'Make a Submission' link at: 
planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/9671

All feedback on the SSD application should be directed 
to DPIE via this link. 
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Have your say

Artist impression of the new Darlington Public School

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW

• Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
• Phone: 1300 482 651
• www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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